THORN TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION

Zoning Members Present:

Joe Blaine

Guests Present:

Mark Huggins Brad Blain

Deborah Morgan, Zoning Secretary

Ed Corns, Zoning Inspector

Meeting:

Date:

10/10/2016

Time:

6:00 p.m.

Location:

Thorn Township Building

The October regular zoning meeting was called to order by Chairman Joe Blaine by saying the Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag. Roll call was taken and all members were present except for Joe Gniewkowski, Diane White, and alternate Tom Green.

The minutes of the September 2016 regular zoning commission meeting were presented. Brad Blaine made a motion to accept and approve the minutes as presented, Mark Huggins seconded the motion. The motion passed by

A brief discussion was held on signage language of the current zoning resolution and Zoning Inspector Ed Corns recommended that the members get an idea of where you want to go with the future regulations rather than interpret what is already there. Members agreed that they would keep in mind what they would like to see versus proof reading, so to speak, what is there now.

Inspector Corns presented the members with a proposed zoning map, which is part of the proposed comprehensive plan currently being worked on. Ed gave a brief description and members reviewed it. Inspector Corns reported that a draft of the comprehensive plan should be ready for the board to review at the November meeting. Inspector Corns also gave an update as to what has been accomplished toward the complaint presented at the last meeting by township resident Sandy Davis. The trailer in question has been removed at this time and Inspector Corns will continue to monitor that lot in regards to the issues discussed concerning the complaints received.

A brief discussion was held on the agenda for the November meeting and it was decided that since everyone was hopeful that a draft of the comprehensive plan would be ready to review the items would be as follows: Comprehensive plan review and open items for discussion.

After no further business the meeting was adjourned by Joe Blaine at 6:32 p.m.

Joe Blaine, Chairman

Deborah Morgan, Secretary